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The metal structure of the expansion to the A. B. Freeman School of Business’
Goldring/Woldenberg Business Complex rises above oak and palm trees on the
uptown campus. Slated for completion in January 2018, the expansion project will
add approximately 45,000 square feet to the Freeman School’s footprint.
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